
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
TEACHER OF MATHEMATICS 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above post.    We are seeking to appoint a Teacher of Maths who can inspire our 
students ensuring they make rapid progress in lessons.  We offer a strong positive learning environment, a student body 
who are keen to succeed and a commitment to personalised professional development opportunities.  The latter focuses 
both upon teaching and learning and leadership and management.   
 
Hummersknott is a successful and popular Academy described by Ofsted as “Good” in October 2013.  You will be 
expected to play a full part in ensuring the welfare and safety of our students as well as ensuring they make good 
progress both academically and in their social and personal development. 
 
We are keen to appoint the best teachers we can and are prepared to reward those who take up the challenge.  The post 
is permanent starting in September 2017.  It would suit either an experienced teacher wishing to further develop their 
teaching and prepare for a leadership role or a newly qualified teacher.    
 
Applicants must complete an Academy application form in full (available on our website) and include a letter of 
application, outlining your approach to Mathematics, how your experience to date has prepared you for this post, why 
you have chosen teaching as a career and why you would like to work at Hummersknott Academy.  In your letter you 
should also set out how you would ensure all students are motivated and experience high quality teaching and 
learning in Mathematics.  
 
Please note that if you are a newly qualified teacher, you will need to provide evidence that you have passed your skills 
tests.  In addition, we would like you to provide us with the contact details of the staff in your placement schools, as well  
as the name and address of your PGCE Tutor, if you haven’t already cited them as referees on your application form. 
 
The closing date for return of completed forms is Friday 28 April 2017 at 12 noon.  It would therefore be appreciated if 
you could complete and return your application form as soon as possible. Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted.  
This post is subject to all relevant safeguarding checks which include a satisfactory Disclosure and Barring Service check. 
 
I look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
 
JAMES KEATING 
Executive Principal 

 

 


